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Notice of Proceeding 
 
Prairie Creek All Season Road Project, Canadian Zinc Corporation  
 
Re: Technical report preparation meeting - Postponed 
 
On January 9, 2017, Review Board staff released a Notice of Proceeding regarding a technical report 
preparation meeting to be held at 10:30 am (MST) on January 13, 2017. At the request of the 
developer, this meeting has been postponed.   
 
The meeting will be rescheduled, likely for next week. The rescheduled meeting will be announced 
by posting a Notice of Proceeding on the public registry. The Review Board’s email notification system 
has been fixed and all subscribers will receive an email notification of the Notice of Proceeding. 
 
The deadline for the technical reports will be announced at the rescheduled meeting. This deadline is 
dependent on the date of receipt of CanZinc’s risk assessment response document, but will be 
approximately 30 calendar days following the response document and technical report preparation 
meeting. Parties are encouraged to begin preparing their technical reports, following the tips 
provided in the January 9 Notice of Proceeding. 
 
The contacts for the Prairie Creek Mine All Season Road project are A/EA Manager Chuck Hubert at 
(867) 766-7052 or chubert@reviewboard.ca and EAO Catherine Fairbairn at (867) 766-7054 or 
cfairbairn@reviewboard.ca. 
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